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INVITATION 

 

We are delighted to invite you to the welcoming ceremony of the first-year students of 

the School of Medicine of the Faculty of Health Sciences for the 2022-23 academic year. 

The reception will take place on Tuesday, October 11, 2022 from 09:00 to 11:00 am at the 

auditorium B (Secretariat building). 

All first-year students of both the Greek-language and the English-language 

Undergraduate Study Program are invited to attend the event. 

 

 

 

From the Secretariat of the School of Medicine, AUTh 
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Thessaloniki, Oct 6, 2022 
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Info: Theodora Gazopoulou-Tsouflidou 
Tel.:+30 2310 99 9269 
E-mail: thgazopo@auth.gr 
Building: New Auditoria Medicine (opposite to AHEPA hospital) 


